
From: McKnight, Kevin - DNR 
Sent: Friday, March 27, 2020 10:20 AM 
To: khuec@sbcglobal.net; swinter@rolliewinter.com 
Cc: McKnight, Kevin - DNR 
Subject: Notice to Proceed- Calumet Village BRRTS# 02-08-585360 
 
Steve, Kyle and Tim, 
 
The DNR performed a brief review of your work plan dated March 26, 2020  for this site.  Please 
consider this email as your Notice to Proceed with the following comments. 
 

• Submit a NR 712 Certification page via email for the work plan. 

• Based on our discussion (Tim), the operational timeline of the drycleaner may be different from 
the Phase I,  include an updated site history in future submittals as necessary. 

• The need for additional soil samples under the building or other actions will be evaluated after 
the results of this work plan are received. 

 
If you have questions regarding this email please feel free to contact me. 
 
Regards, 
 
Kevin 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Kevin D. McKnight 

Hydrogeologist - Remdiation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Oshkosh Service Center 
625 E CTY Y, Suite 700 
Oshkosh WI 54901 
Phone: (920)-424-7890 (Voicemail Only) 
Fax: (920)-424-4404 
kevin.mcknight@Wisconsin.gov 
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